
L2 6TH FORM WORK EXPERIENCE 3RD
FEB

SMSC DROP DOWN DAY 7TH
FEB

PROJECT BASED LEARNING DAY 13TH
FEB

AECOM WORK EXPERIENCE
Nuclear  Eng ineer ing company AECOM
are seek ing a UTC Year 12  s tudent  to
work wi th them for  two weeks in the
summer term.  Those who are
in teres ted must  apply by submi t t ing
a CV and cover ing le t ter  to  Mr
Hathera l l  or  Mr Jevons .  AECOM wi l l
then conduc t  in terv iews wi th
potent ia l  candidates in February .
More deta i ls  are ava i lab le  on
Microsof t  Teams .  

Year 11 Young Enterprise students - Sonny Cassidy,
Taron Kenny and Ali Al-Qashtari- have met with local
business leader Chris Perkins who is also involved in
the Young Enterprise charity. As part of their
enrichment, the group have been meeting to plan and
sell advertising space in UTC newsletters. Chris will
be working with the group weekly, alongside Mr Gee.

YOUNG ENTERPRISE CRACK NEW BUSINESS

Students in Year 11 had a full day sampling some of their
options for September 2020. This included taking part in
taster sessions in Science, Engineering, Cyber, Maths and
Architecture. There was also an opportunity for all students to
research future roles such as apprenticeships, complete a CV,
apply for college and consider their next steps at post-16.
Applications are currently being accepted for Year 12 at UTC
Warrington. Click here to submit an application form to
secure your place for September 2020!

DESTINATIONS DAY
NOTICES

WWW.UTCW.CO .UK
01925 737067
PARENTENQUIRIES@UTCW.CO .UK

Thank you to all Year 11/13 parents who attended Parents Evening on Wednesday
(15.01 . 19) . We understand these are important opportunities for you to discuss
progress with our subject professionals. If you have any questions about progress
and what students should be doing to achieve the best possible grades, please
contact the staff via their emails which are available on our website. 

PARENTS EVENING THANKS

UTC Warrington currently have a vacancy for a Parent Trustee/Governor to support in
the running of the college. If you would like to stand for election please complete the
pen portrait pro-forma and forms (sent via Parent Mail) and return them to college by
post, by hand to reception or by email to mward@utcw.co.uk no later than 12pm on
Friday 31st January 2020. 

PARENT TRUSTEE VACANCY 

Year 10 students visited The Trafford Centre on
Thursday (16.01 . 19) to hear a talk from Peel Holdings
about the construction and engineering involved in
the design and building of the centre which is one
of Europe's biggest shopping and leisure
destinations. Students also gained first-hand insight
into the construction of a new bridge over the
Manchester Ship Canal . 

TRAFFORD CENTRE 
REGENERATION TALK

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
 

UPCOMING DATES

STUDENT LEADERSHIP
We are deve lop ing a smal l  group of
s tudents who wi l l  be ac t ive s tudent
leaders around the co l lege .  They wi l l
work c lose ly wi th Mr Hathera l l  to
represent  the 6 th form and wi l l  a lso
have an ac t ive ro le  around the
bu i ld ing .  I f  you are in teres ted ,  p lease
speak to  Mr Hathera l l  to  express
your in teres t .

FRIDAY 17TH JAN

6TH 
FORM

We had a bril l iant night of taster sessions in
engineering & civil engineering on Thursday
(16.01 . 19) for our future Year 10 and Year 12
students. Feedback was very positive. Thank you
to our future students and parents for attending -
it was great to see you!

TASTER SESSIONS SUCCESS

UNIVERSITY TALK
The Univers i ty  of  Sa l ford wi l l  be in
to  de l iver  a guest  lec ture to  a l l  Year
12  and Year 13  on Wednesday a t
8 :30am about  l i fe  a t  un ivers i ty .  

https://utcw.co.uk/apply-year-12/







